COMMUNIQUE MR, LYONS CONCERNING THE CARD SECTION

| would suggest we react to Mr. Dro's Card Section letter #2 as
follows:

I) Offer to call a meeting at their beckoning and follow
this proposal agenda:

a) Have S,A.B, enumerate and comment upon the problems
they have had regarding Card Section.

b) Have S.A.B. specify how U.B. could contribute to Card
Section management,

c¢) Discuss ramifications of their oroposals but be careful
not to render any opinions=-=just conduct an honest open
discussion which explores consequences of various courses
of action they propose.

d) Have this committee draw up, in writing, a set of specific
proposals for management of the Card Section,

e) Adjourn the meeting to take back specific proposals to
each Board, U.B. and S,A.B.

2) Conduct of Meeting:

a) At no time should any U.B. member offer an opinion
which could be contrived as commitfing the U.B.

b) The Union Board President should preside at the meeting.

¢) The meeting should not be called until they (S.A.B.)
have accepted your offer to call such a meeting.

d) Attendance should be limited to 3 U,B. members and 3
S.A.B. members, one of whom should be Card Section
Chairman and another a "working" row captain., This
would be necessary fto get "honest" discussion in
problems, You also might consider inviting 1.D.S.
reporter.

e) Meeting should be limited to students as this, at
this time, is a student problem; i.e. no advisors.




